
Mrs. Brown oul have liked to write you her-
self' but she is inEurope and so inher a ence, I want 
to report that the Board of Trustees of nnington
Col ge has finally invited Edward L. Barnes to do the 
master plan and de signt two new dormitories a re-
quired immediatelyby theexpansion ofthe College.
The decisionas to an architect for the science,art,

d theatre uild has been postponed until,.at the 
arliest this summer. You will, of course, be noti-

fiedof any further 

Itwas a difficultdecisionbecauseof t 
high greeof excellence among the architect con-
sidered - each with his special approach and strengths.

We learned a greatdealfrom our talks and
feel e owe a debt of' gratitude to all who took the 
trouble to visit the College and comment on the campus
More particularlywe want to thank you for presenting 
your very perceptiveve views . 

We all enjoyedmeeting you. 

Mr. Louis Kahn
1501 Walnut Street 
Philadelphia, Pa.

Most appreciatively yours,

s . John W. Nields

.




